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FOR ACTION
Question 9/2: 
Identify study group Questions in the ITU-T and ITU-R Sectors which are of particular interest to developing countries and systematically, by way of annual progress reports, inform them of the progress of work on the Questions to facilitate their contributions to the work on those Questions as well as, ultimately, to benefit from their outputs in a timely manner

STUDY GROUP 2
SOURCE:
RAPPORTEUR FOR QUESTION 9/2

TITLE:
LIAISON STATEMENT TO ITU-R WORKING PARTY 1C

________

Action required: The meeting is invited to comment on the attached liaison statement before it is forwarded to ITU-R Working Party 1C.

LIAISON STATEMENT TO ITU-R WORKING PARTY 1C
	Ref.:
	Document 2/208

	Date:
	[to be filled in]

	To:
	ITU-R Working Party 1C



	From:
	ITU-D Study Group 2


	For:
	Action


	ITU-D

Q9/2
	Identify study group Questions in the ITU-T and ITU-R Sectors which are of particular interest to developing countries and systematically, by way of annual progress reports, inform them of the progress of work on the Questions to facilitate their contributions to the work on those Questions as well as, ultimately, to benefit from their outputs in a timely manner


	Approval:
	Agreed at ITU-D Study Group 2 meeting, Geneva, 18-22 September 2000


	Deadline:
	To be considered



	Contact:
	Mr. Peter W. Dilger, Director International Business Relations, Rohde & Schwarz GmbH & Co. KG, München / Germany,Tel.: +49 89 412912624/
Fax: +49 89 412913662/e-mail: Peter.Dilger@rsd.rohde-schwarz.com


	BDT Secr.:
	Mrs Fidélia Akpo, Coordinator ITU-D Study Groups

Tel. +41 22 7305439/Fax. +41 22 7305484/e-mail: akpo@itu.int


At the meeting of ITU-D Study Group 2 on 18 September 2000 it was decided to submit a liaison statement to ITU-R Working Party 1C drawing the attention of Working Party 1C to Document 2/177 (Recalibration of radio monitoring equipment) at its forthcoming studies on the renewal of the Radiomonitoring Handbook.

ITU-R Working Party 1C is invited to consider the possibility of discussing this subject and to include any relevant parts of the document in its upcoming version of the Radiomonitoring Handbook.

Annex:   Document 2/177-E

___________

______________

Contact point:
Mr. Peter W. Dilger, Director International Business Relations, Rohde & Schwarz GmbH & Co. KG, München / Germany - Tel.: +49 89 412912624/Fax: +49 89 412913662/e-mail: Peter.Dilger@rsd.rohde-schwarz.com
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